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Work on applying for the District GST Coordinator grant is in process.  

 

We still have clubs within the district that are not reporting their service hours each month.  I 

will be contacting them to see if they need help using MyLion/MyLCI or if there is another 

reason they do not want to report.  

At the November Council of Governor’s meeting, PID Jerome Thompson, LCI GMT Coordinator, 

stated that the Global Service Team goals for 2018-19 are: 

80% of clubs report service projects  

and 

            All clubs host 4 hands-on service projects. 

 

Have a happy holiday season. 

PDG Deborah Luttrell 

GST District Coordinator 


